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(Insert Name of Company here)
(Insert Address here)
Attn:  Donation Committee
Subject: Request for Donation 

Dear Vendor,

 
The National Institute of Governmental Purchasing (NIGP) is a national non-profit professional and educational organization established in 1944, consisting of dedicated public purchasing agents.  The local Chapter of the NIGP is Columbia Chapter.  A few of the local public agencies actively involved with Columbia Chapter of NIGP include the City of Portland, City of Gresham, City of Beaverton, Multnomah County, Washington County, Clark County, Portland Public Schools, Port of Portland, Tri-Met, and Portland State University. 


The Columbia Chapter is planning a silent auction at our December general meeting to fund a scholarship program to assist members in attending educational workshops, classes, and conferences to help further members’ education.  As public agencies, many times funds are not available to allow procurement agents to attend these events.  
We are requesting your assistance in helping to raise funds by donating a gift certificate or an item of your choice to be auctioned off at the meeting to be held on December 5, 2019.  Your contribution will be recognized at our general membership meetings and on Columbia Chapter’s website.  We are a non-profit organization and your donation should be tax deductible; we encourage you to check with your tax consultant for details. 


Thank you for your time and consideration of our request for a donation. If you have questions please contact Christy Tran at 503.988.3888 or christy.tran@multco.us. 
Sincerely, 
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Christy Tran, CPPB
Columbia Chapter, President



Columbia Chapter, NIGP          


818 SW Third Avenue


PMB 1499


Portland, OR 97204





www.columbiachapternigp.org
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